
RESOLUTION: AMENDMENT TO THE FACE MASK POLICY AS A RESULT OF THE 
COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

Adopted at the 3/23/22 board meeting 

Effective immediately, the East Williston Public Library (the “Library”) repeals its Face 
Mask policy, agreed upon May 20, 2021 and ratified at its June 30, 2021 Board meeting, 
and instead resolves as follows:   

The Library will adopt the latest mask and social distancing guidance by the New York 
State and the CDC.  As such, patrons or staff will no longer be required to wear masks 
within the Library or at its outdoor programs.  Any person who wishes to continue to wear 
a face mask is welcome to do so. 

This resolution will remain in effect until such time as the Board shall deem it appropriate 
to amend it.  The Board will be guided by any further changes in the Governor’s directives 
related to the wearing of face masks or face coverings.  

Dated: March 23, 2022 

In favor: Ajla McDonald, Barbara McWhirk, John Lekstutis, Sabrina Scarantino 

Against:  
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